City of Hills and Dales
Minutes of the Public Hearing
2024 Property Tax Increase
Thursday, June 13, 2024
6:45 p.m.

A public hearing was held at 6:45 p.m. on June 13, 2024, at the home of Treasurer Joan Taylor at
3300 Mt. Rainier Drive to give any resident who wishes the opportunity to discuss a proposed
2024 property tax increase from 19.5 cents to 20.0 cents per $100 of PVA assessed property
value.

City Officials present were Mayor Andreas Wokutch, Commissioners Michael Adair, Bill
Bowman, Roger Owen and Barbara Rogers and City Clerk Jeanne Keats. Notice of the Public
Hearing had been sent to residents on June 3, 2024 via email; however, no residents were in
attendance.

Mayor Wokutch called the public hearing to order. After brief comments, he made a motion to
adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Bowman seconded, and the Commission approved by

unanimous vote.

The Public Hearing adjourned at 6:55 p.m.
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